
COUNCIL MEETINGS

The next Council meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 19 February 2025 at 2.00pm.

Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings

To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have 
the perfect position for you! Check out 
our current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

COMMUNITY TRAINING 

South Gippsland Shire Council 2025 
Community Training Calendar is now 
available with sessions scheduled until 
March. 

These session offer free learning 
opportunites to all members in our 
community. 

Starting with Good Governance, on 
Tuesday 18 February online from 
7.00pm to 8.30pm. 

To register for a session and see what 
else is avaliable, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
communitytraining

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following: 

RFT/434 – KiRC Civil Drainage Works 
Project

Tenders close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 18 
February 2024.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders 

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Help Shape South Gippsland
We want to hear your thoughts 
to help shape the future of South 
Gippsland.

Shaping South Gippsland is a large 
community engagement conducted 
by Council to help inform the 
development of key plans for South 
Gipplsand. 

The engagement will check whether 
the priorities outlined in the 2024 
Community Vision still meets our 
community’s aspirations for the 
future of our region. It will also 
provide an opportunity to contribute 
feedback toward the next Council 
Plan which will drive Council direction 
and initiatives over the next four 
years. 

You can engage with council in-
person and online. There will be 
pop-up events happening in a 
number of towns and you can also 
visit the Shaping South Gippsland 
website and tell us your thoughts. 

Councillors will also be attending 
several meetings with stakeholders 
such as Youth Council and the 
Access and Inclusion Committee. 
The broad engagement aims to 
ensure a cross section of voices 
are heard from across the South 
Gippsland community.

To find out where Council is popping 
up next or to provide feedback 
online, please visit:  
www.shapingsouthgippsland.com.au

Council rates are due in full by Monday 17 February 
2025. You can also organise a personalised 
payment plan.

Our friendly Rates team are only a call or email away. 
Please call 5662 9200 or email 
rates@southgippsland.vic.gov.au if you need 
assistance.

If you have already organised an instalment or 
payment plan, this due date does not apply.

Council Rates 
Due Soon


